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On 13 April 2023, during the Trip in Erongo region, Ambassador Nishimaki visited 

Ebenhaeser Primary School in Karibib, where Ms. Yuka Mori, Japan Overseas Cooperation 

Volunteer (JOCV) is working as a teacher.  Ambassador Nishimaki was welcomed by the 

learners of the school with  the traditional dance performances. During the visit of the 

school, the ambassador visited Ms. Mori's math class, followed by a tour of the school 

facilities guided by Acting Principal Mr. Eino. 

Mr. Eino, thanked the Ambassador for his visit and expressed his deep appreciation 

to the Japanese government for the valuable knowledge that will be shared with the 

students as a result of dispatching Ms. Mori as a JOCV to the school. Furthermore,  the 

school representatives explained to the Ambassador the situation of the class room 

shortage and also thanked  the Japanese government for the class rooms that were built 

through Japan’s GGP scheme in 2008. 

Ambassador Nishimaki expressed his gratitude for the opportunity to see Ms. Mori’s 

Activities as a JOCV, the Ambassador furthermore  explained Japanese Official Development 

Assistance (ODA) to Namibia, particularly in the education sector and stated that the 

Japanese government would continue to provide assistance for the future development of 

Namibia. 

 

  

Welcome Dance performance by the school children 
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Ms. Mori (JOCV) teaching mathematics   

  

Learners  during the math class of Ms. Mori 



 

Learners  outside of the class rooms 

 

Class rooms built through Japan’s GGP scheme 2008 

 

A class which is held under the tree  due to class room shortage at the school 

 


